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Editorial 

This issue of the Journal of Applied Electrochemistry contains thirteen papers presented at an 
International Meeting on Electrolytic Bubbles held in September 1984 at Imperial College, London and 
organized by the Electrochemical Technology Group of the Society of Chemical Industry (SCI). The 
Journal gratefully acknowledges the permission granted by the SCI to publish this material. 

The Editor wishes to acknowledge the contribution of Dr G. H. Kelsall, Imperial College, in the 
preparation of these papers for publication. Copies of this issue of the Journal are available to 
participants in the above meeting and to members of the SCI at a preferential rate of s and 
generally available at the regular price of s $65.00 from the Subscriptions Department, ABP, 
North Way, Andover, Hampshire. 
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